Membership Informational Meeting
5-10-20

Jim George talked about finances. He said we are about where we were last year. We still have some unpaid dues. Also, that we received a PPP grant from the state for $22,800. Monies will be used for labor and utilities mostly. We need to use it all within 8 weeks to keep from having to pay it back. Jim said the board has had good control of spending and procedures. George motioned to approve the finances. It was 2nd and carried.
Entrance is looking great. Caretakers have been working hard.
Lisa said that flag sticker prices have gone up to offset rising costs.
Beach access is open to river. Members were reminded to use the walkways. It is never ok to cross through another member’s lot. Some fishing is open just make sure you are following guidelines.
Spring projects- lodge shower rooms have been overhauled and painted. They look great. The entrance has been cleaned up and flowers planted, rocks painted and sign. Field bathrooms pressure washed.
Members asked about when bathrooms will be opened. Bathrooms are closed right now. We ask that members are self-contained for now. The lodge bathrooms are open though. At this time they will not be. Supplies were ordered. Our hopes are to be open by Memorial weekend.
Playgrounds are closed also. Lodge bathrooms open until 8:00
It is ok to walk around the park with social distancing. Member asked if it’s ok to go to friend’s lot. We encourage social distancing but we are not going to police it. We prefer that members to stay on their lots. Trying to adhere to guidelines. A waiver must be signed before camping. We just ask that we follow the rules of keeping people safe. 
We have 2 new caretakers (Steve & Kyle). Please be patient and say hi if you see them. Jim said that Amanda and Dustin will be leaving mid-month.
The board asked for input on propane sales. Should we continue this service? We do not really make much money and it takes time. Several members thought we should keep the service. Another member asked about the propane tank exchange system. It was asked if we could set up a specific exchange time for propane. We need to find a way to increase profits or another way to provide propane for the members. It seems to be important to the membership. We may have to have specific propane times. 
Pat asked about opening the store. A plexiglass will be installed for protection. Kim has ordered already. As soon as it is picked up and installed we can open. 
Ice will be sold today 1:00-3:00 along with sticker sales. Deanna will be there.
A member asked about the porta potty at Jim’s park. It smells and needs to be removed. It was put there for the fisherman. Reminder if you do use it is not regularly cleaned. They were using the bushes. It will be removed soon. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The board is working hard to stay within guidelines of the state. 
Kim motioned to adjourn the meeting. It was 2nd and motion carried.

Respectfully, 
Kim Adams, WWP Secretary

